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 James Thomas Nichiniello established Love the Lord Ministries in 2021 
and is a traveling Evangelist-Missionary, doing most of his work here in the 
USA. Originally from Boston, MA, he has been living in New York City for     
the past two years and has worked alongside of   
Pastor Brian Kelly and King James Bible Baptist 
Church in Manhattan. He distributes a lot of tracts 
and is pictured (right) holding our tract entitled 
“What Is The Gospel?” which he especially likes.   
 
 His wife Nilda, a son in college named 
Aldrin, and a daughter in Christian school named 
Elisabeth all live in the Philippines. Bro. James 
also does international missionary work in Uganda 
and the Philippines. Since 2001, he has traveled  
to Uganda three times doing crusade work and   
helping plant churches. 

Bro. James wrote,  
“I’m so very grateful for all 
your help. I love Hope 
Tracts. Please keep me in 
your prayers.” 

 Here are some great pictures he sent of people reading our tracts on the 
subway in New York City.  
    

 He said that the Lord is leading him back to Boston to establish a new 
ministry of winning souls and training up disciples there in the city. They are    
in need of support and materials to accomplish this. Please take time to visit  
his website and see what God is doing through his ministry: 
 
 

www.raiseupageneration.com 
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 We were contacted by two people in New York who received Jesus Christ as their 
Lord and Savior after reading one of our tracts.  Brian D. and James A. both received our 
tract entitled “The Greatest Love Of All.”  It is very interesting that both tracts were given 
out by either James Thomas Nichiniello or someone working with him because they had 
his ministry information stamped on them.  Both of them were sent a  letter of encourage-
ment and our study guide for new Christians, as well as some additional tracts. 
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        Ironically, My wife Kim and I were on our way to the hospital to visit one of our church 
members and ended up at the hospital ourselves. We were struck by a man who ran a red light 
at the intersection we were crossing through. He was late 
for work and traveling at a high rate of speed when he    
demolished the front of our car (left). He hit another car  
after ours and rolled a few times, before eventually landing 
quite a ways down the road.  Kim managed to escape with-
out injury while I suffered a hard jolt to my shoulder. The 
man who hit us had some minor injuries and was treated at 
the scene. After being checked out at the hospital it was 
determined that I had no serious injuries. We are amazed 

that we even survived, and we thank God for His divine protection!  We are trusting God to help 
us buy another car as the one we had was a 2012 and will most certainly be a total loss.    

      Hope Tract Ministry 
could not operate with-
out the help of Carol 
Douthit (right) and Jonathan Kinard (left). Jonathan cuts the 
tracts and operates the folder while Carol packs and maintains 
the equipment. They are both very much involved in our sister 
ministry The Bread of Life where they print the Gospel of John 
and Romans booklets in various languages. Both men are dear 
friends and members here at Bethel Baptist Church. 

     We were honored to meet 
Dustin Prince, the new pastor of 
Harvest Baptist Church in Bes-
semer City, NC recently when 
Kim and I dropped in for their 
Sunday evening service. We 
also enjoyed seeing many old 
friends from when I was a   
member there for 14 years while 
working in the printing ministry of 
Fundamental Baptist Home   
Missions. They have supported 

us and Hope Tract Ministry for many years and for that we are 
very grateful!  They are experiencing some real growth right 
now and are in need a piano player.  If you know of anyone in 
the area who might be able to help, please let us know and we 
will pass the information on to them.      


